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         April 11, 2018 

New Bedford Conservation Commission 

New Bedford City Hall 

133 Williams Street 

New Bedford, MA 02745 
 

Subject: Assessors Map 136 Lot 472 

  DEP File No. SE 049-0774 
    
Dear Commission Members, 

 

On April 10, 2018, SITEC, Inc. performed a field inspection at the subject 

property. As shown on the attached as-built plan, the construction of the dwelling is 

complete and has been performed in substantial compliance with the Order of Conditions 

issued to D.P.M. Development by the New Bedford Conservation Commission on 

November 13, 2017. The location and elevation of the dwelling and associated site 

grading closely match the design plan dated October 12, 2017. There is some additional 

grading required at the front of the dwelling and the disturbed areas need to be stabilized. 

In addition, the driveway needs to be paved. The site stabilization and the paving of the 

driveway will be completed this spring.  
     
 On behalf of my client, D.P.M. Development, I am requesting that the  

Commission issue a Partial Certificate of Compliance for the subject project. If the 

Commission has any questions or comments regarding this request please contact me at 

508-998-2125.   
   
Sincerely, 

For SITEC, Inc., 
 

 

 

Jeffrey Tallman 

Project Engineer 
 

cc. Dan Moniz – DPM Development 

 

 

 
 


